1540 AM

March 18, 1981

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 4 Box 321
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

I hope better late than nexer will apply to my letter as you were
able to receive us twice while waiting for me to answer the first
letter.

Both of your loggings on WQCC were correct the Dec. 1h4th ,1980 and
also the Feb. 13th, 1981 and | am happy to confirm them to you. |
trust that we will be able to put a stronger signal up your way in
the near future as we are in preparation to install 10,000 RCA
transmitter in place of our Collins 1000.

Keep listening and maybe we can claim PA in our territory.

Sincerely,

a

R.A. Lyon,

RAL :mk

1402 E. Morehead Street ® Charlotte, North Carolina 28204 ® (704) 372-1540



